
 

 

Happy New Year... 

 I hope you all had a lovely festive break, the club has been busy both on the course 

and in the bar/restaurant which has been really nice to see. 

 

As I write my first Millbrook Matters of 2017, the thought of providing enough 

content for a further 51 editions is quite daunting! Therefore, please feel free to 

share any stories from the course, rules predicaments, team results, individual results 

or achievements and remember, it doesn't have to be golf related. If you would like 

to advertise something within matters (not golf equipment) then please get in touch! 

 

Wishing you a successful year on and off the course....  

  



What's happening this week? 

Monday 2nd January: Mr Fairley x 12 from 11:00 to 11:30 

Tuesday 3rd January: Seniors from 08:30 to 09:30 

Wednesday 4th January: Ladies from 10:00 to 10:20 

Friday 6th January: Seniors from 08:30 to 09:30 

Friday 6th January: Ladies County Exec meeting from 15:00   

Saturday 7th January: Churchman wedding from 18:00 to 00:00 

Sunday 8th January: Winter League Round 6, shotgun start from 08:30 

Tuesday 10th January: Seniors from 08:30 to 09:30   

  

Dates for the diary: 

Sunday Lunch 

Roast Dinner will be available from this Sunday, January 8th, from 13:00. Please book with a 

member of the team or email: events@themillbrook.com 

  

Steak Night: 

 We will be holding another Steak night on Friday 27th January. Tables are available from 18:00 

through to 21:00. Please book at the bar or email: events@themillbrook.com 

What's been happening? 

Overlander: 

As is tradition, we kicked off the new year with the overlander on New Years Day. The rain 

forecast for 10:00 held off perfectly until 11:00, the scheduled start time!! 22 brave members 

ventured out for 9 holes of "fun" playing the overland course which never fails to amuse! It's a 

course you need to know, many holes involve at least one blind shot and gauging distance is 

always tricky....It's also foursomes, which alone can test the best of friendships! 

Shaun White and Graham Harrison however, must enjoy difficult conditions!! the pair came in 

with a nett 41, 11 under par..... beating Bob Howell & Colin Bevan, who finished second, by 3 

shots. 

Thank you to all those that attended...  



Guest Green Fee: 

It is the intention of the marketing committee and our membership team to try and give a little 

bit back to the members of the club. Just to say thank you for being members! 

We will endeavour to provide a different offer each month, starting in January with a free guest 

voucher. 

You can print this voucher/email and hand it to the professional shop or show the email on your 

phone. 

Only one guest voucher can be used per member. Please book a tee time in the usual way and 

bring the voucher along. 

  

Our offer for February will be free golf lessons: 

Every Saturday throughout February at 12:00. Starting on Saturday 4th February. 

More details to follow.... 
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Referral Scheme 

  

 
  

 


